Official Accrington Stanley Supporters Trust
Board Meeting – 30th April 2020

Attendees
PL, KJ, PW, JA, MP, AS, AP, JG, JB, DR
[bookmark: _GoBack]Apologies from JM

AGM was scheduled for the 23rd June 2020. Given the current circumstances with Covid-19, this is extremely unlikely to take place. There was a possibility to hold virtually (using Zoom etc) however this would be extremely difficult to control given the number of likely attendees and a number of members being unable to access the remote facility. Rules dictate that it needs to be held within 6 months of accounts, however it was agreed by all that these are unprecedented circumstances that we are in, and a ‘wait and see what happens’ approach was agreed. JA will look over at the rules for the accounts/finance and feedback to PL with thoughts. 

Next Seasons Membership – we have ordered 350 membership badges, similar to this year although will not say League 1 on (due to not being 100% sure if that will be the case for next season) Will instead just say member. All agreed price to remain the same at £5 for the season. Likely to be higher postage costs due to self-isolation etc. No Ultras badges re-ordered as still a supply held of those. Social Media posts inviting to renew – PW expressed that a small number have already renewed. 

Approx. 500 matchday badges from remaining home games from this season we need to sell. Cost price approx. £1.60. Sell via eBay/social media/website etc. For home fans can do a pack of all 5 for set price. Contact away clubs and see if they can advertise on social media for any of there fans who collect the badges. 

Virtual 50-50 draw is going well – great idea Jase! Keep promoting to friends/family and on social media. Supporters Trust are approx. £600 up from it from the 2 draws completed. Agreed that 25% of total will go to Hyndburn Hub charity. JG asked if we can link to VE day for following week and raise for RBL. More people to do videos etc, add humour. Live draw to be more ‘energised’ – PW will draw on spreadsheet beforehand and film – JG will then do a live feed announcing winners. PW video as back up so people can see ‘proof’ draw conducted fairly. Few more prizes donated; Mike Procter has agreed to do a painting for 2nd prize this week if total over £500. ‘Bumble’ has offered a signed book and will also track down some signed bats for us. 

Memorial Garden work has been continued by bricklayers and is taking shape. No use at moment to set opening date, plant flowers etc. PL suggested we may as well reopen the funders board fundraising. The design has slightly changed from AP initial drawing, walls not as tall. 

Finance – approx. £15,500 in Santander account and £750 in Paypal. 

Ultras Update – 60ft banner by JG has now been completed. Looking to offer more merchandise next season – T-Shirts, badges etc. Wants to have a table behind Clayton End similar to Supporters Trust. JG hoping to add a few lads to the team to help.

End of season Awards Dinner – KJ suggested approx. £500 in payments he held. Will contact and offer refunds as no idea when, if at all, will be held. 



All agreed to another virtual meeting on Zoom to be held Friday 8th May.
  

